

What makes good counter terrorism advice and guidance?

ProtectUK publication date

23/04/2025

Take part in the Good Guidance Survey and have your say.

Our External Research Unit at the National Counter Terrorism Security Office (NaCTSO) has recently commissioned the Protective Security Lab at Coventry University to undertake the research on what constitutes effective protective security and preparedness guidance for businesses. As part of this research, Coventry University are inviting ProtectUK users to share their insights by completing a short survey.

The survey will take approximately 5 minutes to complete and will include topics such as:

- your experience engaging with advice and guidance related to protecting venues and public spaces
- your preferences relating to guidance format
- barriers and opportunities for improvement

To take part, select the link below and complete the survey at your convenience:

THIS SURVEY IS NOW CLOSED. THANK YOU TO ALL WHO TOOK PART.

Thank you for being a part of this important research, your input will help to improve the advice and guidance given.

PAGE CATEGORY

NEWS & VIEWS